EYE on EDUCATION

Marty - Congratulations on your much deserved retirement.
You've guided the expansion of ASCO into an organization that
serves the changing and diverse interests of talented faculty and
member institutions. Thank you for your enthusiastic and skilled
leadership in support of optometry and optometric education. |
hope to see you in Saint Louis for the 2015 NLCS!

Larry ). Davis, OD
Dean, University of Missouri-Saint Louis College of Optometry
Former ASCO President
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